
From: Agency Info, <AgencyInfo@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
Date: 11/25/2015 7:22:11 AM

Subject: FW: SCDOT Exceeds Target for Road Openings by Thanksgiving

From: Hutto, J. Allen
Sent: Wednesday, November 25, 2015 7:22:00 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada)
To: Hutto, J. Allen
Cc: Hall, Christy; Nicholas, Wendy
Subject: SCDOT Exceeds Target for Road Openings by Thanksgiving

We are happy to announce that SCDOT has beat its target for road and bridge openings by Thanksgiving! On October 
17, SCDOT projected reopening 124 facilities by November 26. The actual reopening of 136 closures represents a 10% 
increase above SCDOT projections.

An update on the remaining bridges and roads scheduled for reopening by Thanksgiving is in the attached link. A few 
of these roads have been delayed by the recent wet weather. New completion dates have been assigned: 
http://www.scdot-transfer.org/SCDOTPhotos/ThanksgivingList.pdf

• Total remaining closures - 70
• Road closings - 44
• Bridge closings -26

SCDOT Secretary Christy Hall and the entire SCDOT team would like to wish you a happy and safe Thanksgiving. If you 
are traveling, you may want to take advantage of the SCDOT 511 travel information system: http://www.511sc.org/.

Allen Hutto
Government Relations Officer
South Carolina Department of Transportation
Office: 803-737-0593
Mobile: 803-665-2764 
Email: huttoja@scdot.org
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